
Read Write Inc. 

The children have been doing very well in 

learning the picture mnemonic for each 

sound. We will be continuing to revisit 

these next week. However we will also be 

starting to introduce the first four 

sounds once the children are confident –  

m  a   s  d 

Next week you will receive a RWI Power 

Point which explains how we teach in 

school and how you can help at home. 

Ruth Miskin’s Youtube channel has lots 

of useful videos if you would like to look. 

 

  

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

14th – 18th September 2020 

Don’t forget, the more you read at home and sign your child’s reading diaries, the more your child is in  

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
The children will continue to learn the 

picture cards and will be playing ‘fred 

talk’ games.  

We will start introducing sounds to the 

children once they are confident with 

the mnemonic to match – we will start 

with m, a, s, d.  

Next week we will be focusing on 

number with the children. We will 

be focusing on numbers 1, 2 and 3. 

Some children already know these 

numbers, so we will support them 

in understanding them more in 

depth by adding with them.  

Our provision next week will begin to 

change as we introduce some new 

challenges for the children and teach 

them how to use new resources. We 

will be focusing on the story ‘Silly 

Billy’ by Antony Browne next week.    

 

This week we our learning has been based around a story called 

The Tin Forest. We have done lots of arts and crafts linked to 

this where we have been using our cutting skills. On Wednesday 

we went outside and did some bark rubbings for our class display 

and the children saw a huge tractor, they were so impressed and 

loved doing the bark rubbings!  

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have 

continued to learn how to use our 

maths area. We have looked at new 

resources and learned how to use 

them to help us with our Maths 

learning. In school we like to use 

Numberblocks to help us learn our 

numbers, so we have started learning 

about number 1 and number 2.   

The children love being outside, we have found lots of worms this 

week so we have been observing them and building homes for them. 

Some of us held the worms and we know to always wash our hands 

after!   


